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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  February 12, 2019   RELEASE DATE:  Immediate 
 
FROM: Lisa Armstrong, Interim Chief Administrative Officer 
 
SUBJECT: New Appointment of Director of Finance 

 
 
The City of Sarnia is pleased to announce that the recruitment for the Director 
of Finance has been successfully completed with the appointment of Ms. 
Suzanna Dieleman, effective February 25, 2019. 
 
Suzanna Dieleman has most recently been Director of Finance/Treasurer with 
the Township of Malahide, since 2013. Ms. Dieleman has had a progressive 
career in municipal administration, including within the Townships of 
Southwold and Bayham. 
 
Ms. Dieleman is a Chartered Professional Accountant, has a Diploma in Public 
Administration, and is currently pursuing a Masters in Public Administration. 
In addition, Ms. Dieleman is a Member of Board of Directors for the Municipal 
Finance Officers Association (MFOA). 
 
“We are thrilled to have Suzanna lead the Finance team and be a member of 
the Senior Management Team at the City of Sarnia,” explains Lisa Armstrong, 
Interim Chief Administrative Officer.  
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Photo: Suzanna Dieleman 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Lisa Armstrong, Interim Chief Administrative Officer 
lisa.armstrong@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3324 

Katarina Ovens, Communications Coordinator 
katarina.ovens@sarnia.ca  or 519-332-0330 ext. 3265 

 
Suzanna Dieleman can be contacted at 519-773-5344 ext. 244 or 
suzannadieleman@hotmail.com. 
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